
 
 

To: FCC, Office of Engineering and Technology  

FAO: Tho Nguyen  

Ref: FCC ID  HZB-AP8100, HZB-MB83HP5  

From: Cor van de Water, Proxim Wireless.  

 

Comments and clarifications to the FCC Inquiry related to the Jan 30, 2013 DFS 

verification test. 

Answers from Proxim Wireless are preceded by CvdW: 

 

 

 

 

Your comments and clarification uploaded on 2/9/2013, item 5 is not acceptable. Your 

clarification was "CvdW: For the current version of software, we will update the user 

guide to warn the End User against using channels 132 when operating at 40MHz.  

We will remove the frequency from the User Interface in software Release version v2.6."  

 

FCC policy does not allow user to make any changes related to DFS and forbidden 5600-

5650 MHz band. Furthermore, we need an attestation stating that this device, when 

marketed in US, will have software release version v2.6, or later, and the firmware will 

resolve this problem. 

 

CvdW: This answer was formulated as a result of an internal misunderstanding. No User 

configuration is possible to enable channel 132 because the DFS bands are unavailable in 

software versions before 2.6 and with version 2.6 the DFS bands will be enabled with 

exclusion of channel 132 from the User Interface, so it is never possible for the end user 

to transmit in any of the forbidden 5600-5650 MHz band. 

 

Apologies for our internal misunderstanding and I trust that this explanation will serve as 

satisfactory attestation of proper legal allowed operation of our products. 

 


